
AUTHORIZATION FOR DIRECT PAYMENT  
I authorize the CITY OF AVON and the financial institution named below to initiate electronic entries to my checking       

account.  This authority will remain in effect until I notify Avon City Hall and the bank in writing to cancel it in such time as to 
afford the financial institution a reasonable opportunity to act on it.  I can stop payment of any entry by notifying the Avon City 
Hall FIVE days before my account is charged. 
 
________________________________      _________________________________      _______________________________ 
(NAME OF FINANCIAL INSTITUTION)      (Routing Number)         (Account Number) 
 
_______________________________________    __________________________________________________________ 
(NAME – PLEASE PRINT)    (PROPERTY ADDRESS – PLEASE PRINT) 
 
______________________________________________________   _____________________    _________________ 
(SIGNATURE)            (PHONE NUMBER)             (DATE) 

  

PAYMENTS ARE DEDUCTED FROM YOUR ACCOUNT THE THIRD THURSDAY OF THE MONTH DUE. 

*We offer DIRECT PAYMENT for utility bills for your convenience. If you are interested in signing up 
please fill in the form below and return to City Hall before the 13th for this billing period. 

Lead Water Line Information: 
The MN Department of Health is  
requiring all municipalities and  
water operators to inventory all  

water service lines in an effort to 
eliminate lead water lines. Our  

public works department may be 
reaching out to property owners in 

Avon for information about your  
water service in the near future. 

Funding options are available if lead 
service lines are identified. 

Half-Cent Sales Tax  

Remember to VOTE YES to authorize your city council to continue to 
collect half-cent sales tax revenues for much needed street projects 
in Avon!  

AVOID LATE FEES! SIGN UP TODAY! 

CITY BUILDING PERMITS 

   Building or zoning permits are 
required for ALL projects includ-
ing sheds, decks, signs, cement 
work, etc.  Please make sure 
that you submit your building 
permit/zoning application in 
enough time for it to be pro-
cessed by Avon City Hall.  The 

Zoning Administrator and the Building Inspector both 
need to review the application and sign off on all pro-
jects.  

   There will no longer be any over the counter  
(same day) permits.  

   Please plan accordingly as to when you will be 
starting your project.  Thank you. 

Amy Pease  - Zoning Administrator 
Amy.p@cityofavonmn.com  

Check out the NEW City of Avon website at cityofavonmn.com. Please sign up for 
news and alerts for the most up to date information. Included in the update,  

credit card payments are available on our website via Paystar. Conveniently pay 
for your utility bills and building permits. Sign up for an account with Paystar or 

proceed with a one time payment. 

mailto:Amy.p@cityofavonmn.com

